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Letter of support from the Urban Development Institute — Calgary (UDI)

UREAM DEVELOPMENT INSTITUTE — CALGARY

www. udizalgary.com

June 256, 2015

Delivered Crnail

Stephen Pearce,

Planner 2, Lard Use Bylaw Sustainment
The City of Calgary

P.O. Box 2100, Station M

Calgary, AB T2P 2M5

Dear Mr. Pearce:

Re: Propcsed Low Density Mixed Housing District

Stephen, on behalt ot UL Calgary and its members, we would ke to express our general support for
your work on the proposed new Low Density Mixed Housing District, in particular, the level of
engagement and the opportunity for a two-way dialogue on factors that might contribute to the success
of such a district, from the perspective of the Development Industry.

Certainly, we are looking forward 1o continuing to work with you to further refine and pollsh the distric
criteria given that, at the end of the day, its ultimate acceptance, endorsement and success will rest with

the details.

Again, we thank you for your open engagement and trust your experience kas reflected enthusiastic
coopcration and collaboration from eur industry.

Yours truly,
UDI —Calgary

-

Beverly Jarvis
Director of Policy & Government Relations
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